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Norfolk Island Food Security Strategy 
 
Norfolk Island Regional Council would like to advise the community that the draft Norfolk 
Island Food Security Strategy has been released for public comment. There is a 4-week 
period for the community to make submissions on the strategy, concluding on Friday 16th 
December. 
 
Consultant, Cristelle Maurin, has worked with community representatives over a 12-month 
period to develop the strategy. The documents on exhibition include the detailed strategy 
and a separate document containing the priorities to support a food secure island.  
 
The community is encouraged to make submissions on the strategy, in particular the 
priorities and initiatives to support its implementation. If there are initiatives that are not 
already identified in the strategy, community members are encouraged to make 
submissions in relation to these. 
 
Please make your submissions either in hard-copy or via email to Customer Care 
(customercare@nirc.gov.nf). We look forward to your contributions. 
 

Phil Reid 

MANAGER PLANNING AND ENVIRONMENT 

17 November 2022 
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